
I work in a library where the manager actually posted on the monthly work schedule the days 

that everyone was getting the COVID shot. Myself and one other person were the only ones not 

getting it and everyone knew because we were not listed as getting it. My manager actually told 

me that my co-workers would like me better and would not be angry at me if I had taken the 

COVID shot. Mine and every other person’s medical information should be protected at any 

cost. My manager and co-workers tried to shame and embarrass me into doing something that I 

not only have strong moral and religious beliefs against but feel is my God Given Right to keep 

Private. MY MEDICAL INFORMATION. 

 

Thank you 

Mary Keeshan 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


